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Welcomes, Farewells, and Whatõs to Follow. 
Winter 2018  

Welcome New Board Members  

Hello, Iôm Angie Cameron. 

I was raised in Jackson County on a dairy farm and 
graduated from Wellston High School. I attended 
The Ohio State University in biochemistry/ 
premedicine and graduated with a degree in 
comprehensive science education.  

I taught secondary sciences in Westerville and 
helped develop the Outdoor Education program 
there. I wrote a curriculum for and took the first 
group of Westerville 8th grade students on a week-
long outdoor education experience in Geneva Hills. I 
have also been a secondary science text book editor 
for the Charles E. Merrill Publishing Company and 
worked for many years as a biomedical technical 
writer/editor for Abbott Laboratories, Ross Nutrition 
Division, in Columbus, Ohio. I am also a sewist and 
have been since I was 6 years of age. Upon 
retirement, I moved back to the hills I love and am 
looking forward to becoming active in conservation 
and restoration of the environment here. 

Hi. I am Nora Sullivan.    

Growing up in suburban Cleveland, the daughter of an 
English teacher and a nurse, I loved getting out into 
nature in our yearly camping trips and holidays spent 
at my grandparentsô rural home in southwestern Ohio. 
 I think that is why it felt like I had come home when I 
relocated to Appalachian Ohio in 2009. 

After two years at Hocking College, two years as an 
AmeriCorps with Monday Creek Restoration Project, 
and two and a half years getting my masterôs degrees, 
it felt even more like home.  I got to know Amy 
Mackey, the Ohio University researchers, Ohio 
Department of Natural Resources folks, and an army 
of people working to restore Raccoon Creek, during 
my AmeriCorps service.  As a grad student I had the 
pleasure of doing more work in Raccoon Creek, and 
am thrilled to have been hired as an Environmental 
Specialist at the Voinovich School, because it means I 
can still be involved in AMD restoration work. 

As a board member with Raccoon Creek, I hope to 
work with the team to assure that the amazing 
improvements in water quality in the creek are 
maintained. My hope is that the team will continue to 
look for new and innovative ways to make Raccoon 
Creek watershed a great place to live and work. One 
focus I feel is important for the future is to find ways to 
encourage watershed residents feel a sense of pride 
and ownership of the incredible accomplishments 
Raccoon Creek Partnership has achieved. 

Itôs Glenn Stout! 

Glenn has been involved in 
Vinton County since the early 
1960s.  Graduated from OSU 
in 1970 with a BS in Forest 
Industry.   Glenn worked in 
the timber industry, operated  
the Vinton County Airport, 
and served as Director of 
Health at the Vinton County 
Health Department and the 
Solid Waste District.   

Glenn was chair of the Raccoon Creek Improvement 
Committee before the formation of RCP, and has 
volunteered with RCP since its formation in 2007.  
While attending college, Glenn worked to reclaim and 
treat the acid mine drainage issues on the 70 acres 
where he now resides; restoring the stream on the 
property from lifeless to a lively small stream! 

Welcome Constance White.  

White retired from ODNR-Division of Soil and Water, 
where she served as a Program Specialist and the 
last 6 years as the Ohio River Watershed Specialist. 

She worked with the Watershed Coordinators Grant 
Program from Dayton to Lisbon. She first became 
involved with the Raccoon Creek Watershed work 
when she was District Program Administrator at the 
Gallia SWCD in 1988.  

She has also served as an officer/member for many 
years with the Ohio Mineland Partnership 
organization. 


